
 
 
Public Service Announcement 
 
Public feedback on QEC’s major project applications   
 
Start Date:  April 8, 2021 
End Date:   May 14, 2021 
All Nunavut                      30 sec 
 
Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) is encouraging the public to provide feedback on the 
corporation’s proposed power plant replacement projects in Gjoa Haven, Cambridge Bay 
and Igloolik, and generator set replacement in Iqaluit.  
 
The corporation has applied to the Minister responsible for QEC to approve these major 
projects. Nunavut’s Utility Rates Review Council, an independent advisory body, will 
review public feedback and provide advice on the application to the Minister responsible 
for QEC.  
 
QEC encourages the public to take part by emailing their comments to 
URRC@gov.nu.ca by 5 p.m. on May 14, 2021. Please visit www.URRC.gov.nu.ca for 
more information on the application. 
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